
The City of Orange is updating its General Plan Housing Element and wants to 
hear your ideas. Stop by the informational booths to learn about the Housing 
Element Update, talk to the project team about challenges that should be 
addressed, and tell us what’s important to you!

What is a Housing Element?
The Housing Element establishes City policies and programs 
regarding:
 · Maintenance of existing housing stock.
 · Preserving existing affordable housing types.
 · Creation of new housing to meet the needs of all 
  members of the community.
 · Providing resources to help people meet their 
  housing needs.

City of Orange

Housing Element Information Booth 

Farmers’ Market at 
The Village at Orange

1500 E. Village Way 
(between Katella & Lincoln on Tustin St.)

Thursday, January 24th 
9 a.m. - 1 p.m. 

Old Towne Orange 
Farmers and Artisan Market

304 N. Cypress St. 
(corner of Cypress St. & Palm Ave.)

Saturday, January 26th 
9 a.m. – 1 p.m.

For more information about the Housing Element Update contact Jennifer Le (jle@cityoforange.org) 
or Anna Pehoushek (apehoushek@cityoforange.org) with the Orange Community Development 
Department at (714) 744-7220 or visit www.cityoforange.org/depts/commdev.


